
The departments of BCA and Computer Science is going to organize a three months (30 hours) 

certificate course on Trending Computer Technologies (focusing Google office, AI and web 

designing) from 17" April, 2023. The course is offered to the students at free of cost. As there 

are limited number of seats, admission will be taken on a first come first serve basis. Interested 

students are directed to apply in plain paper addressing the Vice-principal and submit the 
application in the Department of BCA and Computer Science latest by 13h April, 2023. 
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